
    That is the mission of Living Faith Ministries
International in a nutshell. Rarely does a
month go by that we don’t stop and ask
ourselves, “Are we making a difference
here?” It is easy to point to the lives that
have been physically saved (like Toño and
Yamileht) thanks to the sacrificial giving of
our donors, but spiritual transformation is
more personal and often subtle.  
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“The Gospel is 
proclaimed to the poor.” 

Luke 7:22

Transforming Lives and
Impacting Communities

Prayer Requests

The spiritual growth of
our new believers
Yamileht’s  and  Toño’s
continued recovery
 Those displaced by
Hurricane Otis
A building of our own
to use as a Ministry
Center
Protection of believers
against the growing
power of the cartels.
Volunteers to help
with the ministry
Strength to hold up
with our workload

   For example, a young man  met with us this week. He
came to Mexico for the specific purpose of ending his life,
but was invited to the midweek Bible study and God began
to transform his life. Today he is a changed man- saved
both physically and spiritually. 
   At times the workload is heavy and the needs seem
overwhelming. Today, before I could finish my coffee, I got
three texts from Mexican families experiencing a crisis. I
grumbled to my wife, “I don’t know why they always call
me.” She gave me that look and said, “Because they know
that you care enough to help them.” 
  Just like we know that you care enough to help us in our
work here with your prayers and donations.



You can be a life-changer!
Whether helping families displaced by floods
or bringing salvation to a former drug addict,
your donations can change lives all over the

world.

Become a monthly donor.

A Day at the Beach
Any reason is a good reason to spend
the morning at the beach- even if it is
to collect trash!  We joined with fellow
Christian organization, Freedom
Connect, to minister to the community
by picking up trash along the coast
near the port. Many of those who came
to work are believers and it was a joy to
work alongside them. Others came out
of a desire to give back to the
community and received the Good
News of Jesus Christ as they worked.
Local residents expressed their
appreciation and learned about the
greater ministries being done in PM.

Donor of the Month

A special thanks to Duane
Jackson of California, our
donor of the month. His

generous donation ensured
that we were able to provide

urgent, life-saving medical
care to a desperate family in

our community. 

Our donors transform lives!

A New Worker For the Ministry
“   As more and more Spanish-speakers are joining
our church and midweek Bible study, our limited
language skills have become more and more of a
hindrance. Therefore, we are thrilled to welcome
Jesse Jay onboard at Living Faith Ministries
International. In addition to being a dedicated
Christian and gifted Bible teacher, Jesse is fluent in
English and Spanish. Coming on as a part-time
missions associate, he will be providing translation
for our English-language Bible studies, teaching
Spanish-language Bible studies, and greatly
assisting us in our ministry to the poor by translating
and sharing the Gospel in Spanish. 

www.livingfaithinternational.org
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